
    27th January 2022 

Diary dates 

28.01.22 Y5 Trip to Space Centre 

11.02.22 Last day of term 

21.02.22 First day of term  

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Day will be continuing to teach the Year 6 class until the 
end of this academic year.     We are in the process of recruiting a new senior member of staff, 
and I will keep you updated once this has been completed.    

We have noticed that there are several children playing on the play equipment in the playground 
at the end of the school day.    Could I please ask you to closely supervise your children once 
they have been dismissed to you at the end of the school day and make certain that they are not 
playing on the equipment.  This is to ensure the children’s safety, as there are no school staff 
supervising this equipment at this time of the day.  Thank you for your co-operation. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J Bentley      

Head Teacher      

Brilliant space homework by 
Nicola in Silver Birch!  

A group of children representing 
Heckington played ‘Creative Sports’ 

at a recent event, learning fun games 
to take back to school. 

We announced Year 5 as the TT rockstars tournament winners for the Y4 v Y5 battle today. Congratulations to 
Silver Birch!  



Chestnut Class  
This week in Chestnut Class we have continued our work in Science on plants.  We 
learned about the vascular system in plants and compared them to the vascular 
system in humans.  We learned about the xylem and phloem in plants and how 
important they both are in the transportation of food and water in plants.  We 
then learned about what transpiration is and how water escapes through the 
stomata in a leaf.  Finally we identified the xylem and phloem in a piece of 
celery.  Who knew plants could be so interesting?   Do you know which tube 
transports water in a plant?  The xylem or the phloem? 




